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Dear SEC Administrator Monroe,
My wife and I benefit in numerous ways from our community resources that support
public education. At Plymouth State College and area public libraries in the Lakes
Region we have attended public hearings and presentations on the proposed
Northern Pass Project.
What is clear at every discussion of the Pass is the enormous utilization of eminent
domain the Project requires.
What is uncertain at every discussion is the facts:

will NH simply be a conduit for energy to be consumed by other regions; NH
itself deriving no lasting benefits for sacrifices its citizens are being asked to
bear - speakers saying Yes follow speakers saying No
has every effort been made to exert the most minimal impact on our
landscape and natural resources or has cost been an overriding determinant -
speakers saying,' Yes, we have" are followed by speakers saying, "No, we have
not"
are the proposed benefits supported by hard data or by wishful thinking on the
part of the Project's sponsors - Yes statements are followed directly by No
statements...

We ask you to exercise your stewardship responsibility by declining to let this project
go forward until the evidence in support/rejection of the Pass achieves a level of
dependability that the average person is enabled to make an informed decision of its
merits.
Sincerely,
Paul and Roxanne Del Frari Meredith, NH
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